
 

 

Friday 6th November 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Wednesday 11th November, Park View Academy will hold a two-minute silence to remember not 

just the heroes of distant wars, but also those who fell in recent conflicts. As we are unable to sell 

poppies in the traditional way, we are asking the children to wear a red accessory for the day and 

make a voluntary contribution the Royal British Legion. Accessories such as hairbands, bobbles, 

socks or gloves are allowed. Children are also able to wear their own poppy. 

Children are required to wear their full uniform for the day. 

Donation buckets will be on the school gates during drop off and pick up times and all money raised 

will be given to the Royal British Legion. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mr. Morland 

Deputy Headteacher 

Park View Academy 

 


